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Dear Abou, On behalf of Water Future Programme, a partner of UNESCO -IHP, I am sending you 
some of the comments. We feel that it is an excellent document, the outcomes are well visualised 
and the strategies are well planned with a well-developed theory of change. I congratulate the IHP 
team for the tremendous effort.  
I hope that some of the comments here will help. We are sorry for the delay in sending the 
comments within the deadline. The delay is due to the holiday break. 
Water Future is also looking forward to more collaboration with IHP as indicated in our signed MOU. 
best regards-Anik 
 
 
 
Anik Bhaduri 
Director, Sustainable Water Future Programme, Future Earth 
Associate Professor, Australian Rivers Institute, Griffith University, Brisbane, Australia 
Senior Fellow, Centre for Development Research, University of Bonn, Bonn, Germany 
Visiting Professor, Indian Institute of Science, Bengaluru 
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